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"The Discovery of Isotopes Project"
The discovery of new isotopes is the first and necessary step towards the study and exploration of more and more exotic nuclei. Exploring the nuclear landscape and pushing towards the limits of nuclear existence is important for the understanding of the strong force and the nucleosynthesis processes in the universe. The discovery of isotopes relies on new advances in accelerator and detector technology. The continuous development of pioneering and innovative separation and detection techniques have pushed the limit towards -- and in many cases beyond -- the driplines. The history of the discovery of isotopes as well as the potential for future discoveries will be presented.
